
Novocaine

The Explosion

shoot me up with novocaine
shoot me up with novocaine
shoot me up with novocaine
i won't feel a thing
shoot me up with novocaine
shoot me up with novocaine
shoot me up with novocaine
i won't feel a thing

i can't talk
i can't sleep
i'm so numb that i can't breathe
i can't talk
i can't sleep
i'm so numb that i can't breathe

shoot you up with novocaine
shoot you up with novocaine
shoot you up with novocaine
you won't feel a thing
shoot you up with novocaine
shoot you up with novocaine
shoot you up with novocaine
you won't feel a thing

i can't think in my sleep
i've got anesthetic dreams
i can't think in my sleep
i've got anesthetic dreams

i can't think in my sleep
i've got anesthetic dreams
i can't think in my sleep
i've got anesthetic dreams

i can't think in my sleep
i've got anesthetic dreams
i can't think in my sleep
i've got anesthetic dreams
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